
Calling all shutterbugs! 
Oct. 25, 2019 
 
The Village’s Marketing Department wants your best photos of Tinley Park! 
Whether it’s out at your son’s football game, at a local bar listening to a great 
band play, or just a snapshot of a pretty part of town, send it along and 
there's a good chance we'll use it on social media, the Village website and 
other communication endeavors. We’ll make sure to credit each 
photographer!  
 
Send your pics to the Marketing Department at mktg@tinleypark.org. Please 
make sure photos are: 
 

• Not cropped or resized 
• In high resolution 
• 4MB or less in size 

 
Please submit only one or two photos per email, and make sure to include 
the full name of the photographer you want credited. 


